
A select group of 8th grade girls got to attend the, “My Amazing Future” STEM event at INL on April 4th. They spent
the day learning about different STEM careers and engaging in activities to encourage a future in the STEM field. 

Kailey Chesler,  Harlee Rupp, LaJae Simmons, Jocelyn Peak,  Olaya Batini, Bree Billington, Brianna de
la Trinidad Avila, and Chloe Ockerman.


